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 …………………………………………………………………………………………. 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 Tues. July 25 – Summer Mini-Session #2 Begins 

 Tues. Sept. 5 – First Day of Term 1 Classes  

 Fri. Oct. 6 - PA Day Camp – Ballet Barbie 

 Sun. Oct. 8 & Mon. Oct 9 – Studio Closed for 
Thanksgiving. No classes. 

 Tues. Oct. 31 – Studio Closed for Halloween. No classes. 

 Wed. Nov. 1 – Annual Performance Fees Due 

 Fri. Nov. 17 - PA Day Camp - Dancing Dinosaurs! 

 Tues. Dec. 5 - All Term 2 Tuition Payments Due 

 Fri. Dec. 8 – Last Day of Classes in Term 1 

 Sat. Dec 9 – Winterlude Rehearsals @ The Wolf 
Performance Hall 

 Sun. Dec 10 – Winterlude Shows @ The Wolf Performance 
Hall 

 Mon. Dec. 11 - Sat. Jan. 6 - Studio Closed for the holidays.  

 Sun. Jan. 7 - First Day of Classes after Holiday Break 

 Fri. Jan 19 - PA Day Camp- Trolls Twist 

 Mon. Feb. 19 - Studio Closed for Family Day 
 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Summer Classes & Camps 
We have been busy dancing through June and July with our 
first summer mini session ending last week and three weeks 
of awesome summer camps. 
 
Our final, 6-week mini session of summer classes starts this 
week! We have limited spots remaining in our classes for 
children ages 2-13, as well as in our adult beginner-level 2 
ballet classes.  
 
Only a few days of summer camp remain available if you are 
looking for daytime care on any of these dates: 
 

• Monday, August 14 

• Thursday, August 17  

• Friday, August 18 

• Thursday, August 24 
 
To register in any of these classes or dates, please log into the 
parent portal and select FIND CLASSES. 
 

Fall Registration 
Thank you to our 300+ students & families who have already 
registered for fall 2023 classes. We appreciate your support 
of our small business, and we look forward to making season 
#27 the best one yet!  If you haven’t registered for fall classes 
yet, the sooner the better for the best availability. 

 

 
 

June Recital Videos 
Reminder: June Recital Videos are READY to Download!  
Links were emailed to all performing students at the 
beginning of July. Please check your junk folder if you didn't 
see the email(s). Please download your files for keeping no 
later than September 1, 2023. 
 

Shoe Charms 
Do your kids like shoe charms as much as mine? We have 
North London Dance Centre shoe charms! $5+tax and you can 
purchase at the studio front desk. Stop by and pick up a little 
surprise for your favourite dancer today! 
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Studio Lobby Reminders 
Our studio lobby is small and can only accommodate seating 
for 15. If your child's class is at one of our busier times, and 
there are no seats available, we would appreciate if you could 
occasionally wait outside/in your vehicle and/or only send 
one caregiver inside the facility.  We also ask families to take 
calls/facetime outside, and if sound is being used on a device, 
please wear earphones.   

 
Class Spotlight - PBT 
Progressing Ballet Technique is a program developed to help 
students advance in all dance forms by training muscle 
memory. PBT focuses on core stability, weight placement and 
alignment, and is practiced internationally. This class is a 
perfect complement to our ballet program. 
 
Summer Session 2 class time: 

• Adult Open PBT – Tuesdays 8:15 pm 
 
Fall class times: 

• Adult & Level 8+ PBT - Sundays 5:15 pm 

• Level 2-7 PBT - Mondays 5:30 pm 
 

PA Day Camp Registration is OPEN 
Registration is NOW OPEN for our first three PA Day Dance 
Camps for the academic season! 
 

• October 6 – Ballet Barbie 

• November 17 – Dancing Dinosaurs! 

• January 19 – Trolls Twist 
 
These are for children in JK-Grade 5, $49/day, and camp runs 
from 9 am - 4 pm.  Drop off starts at 8:30 am & pick up ends 
at 4:30 pm.  Register using your parent portal and selecting 
EVENTS. 
 

Social Media 
We encourage all our parents and students who have social 
media accounts to like/follow us on our Facebook and/or 
Twitter accounts @NLondonDance or on Instagram 
@northlondondancecentre. We use these avenues to post 
reminders of important upcoming dates as well as studio info. 
 

Congratulations 
Please join us in congratulating one of our senior students, 
Nicole Jamieson, who is at the Alberta Ballet School, taking 

part in their summer intensive.  So proud of you, Nicole! 
 

 
 

Thank YOU 
As always, thank you for trusting us with your family’s dance 
education. We know you have other choices, and we’re glad 
you’re with us. If you have any questions, please reach out by 
email and my wonderful staff would be glad to help you.  We 
thank you for your support. ☺                                                

-Kelly Hajar, Director 
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